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Barbara Reilly

From: Michael Aherne <michael.aherne@nationaltransport.ie>

Sent: 01 May 2018 10:00

To: Barbara Reilly

Cc: Sheila Kelly

Subject: RE: NTA plans for bus services within the wider Lucan area. Lucan ACM. 

Hi Barbara. 

 

Apologies for not replying sooner. 

 

Bus Connects (https://www.busconnects.ie/)  is the NTA initiative to overhaul the current bus system across the 

City-Region. 

There is a planned programme of public consultation to take place in 2018 across the region around various 

proposed changes to both services and infrastructure. 

On that basis, it would be more appropriate to address the Lucan bus services through the Bus Connects 

arrangements.  

 

Accordingly, the NTA would like to defer meeting with the elected members at this time. 

I trust this is acceptable. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Michael 

 
      Michael Aherne C Eng MScEng MIEI 
      Head of Transport Development Division 

 
       Dún Scéine 
       Iveagh Court        
       Harcourt Lane 
       Dublin 2 
 
       Tel: + 353 (0)1 879 8300 
       Email: michael.aherne@nationaltransport.ie 
       Web: www.nationaltransport.ie 

 

 

 

 

From: Barbara Reilly [mailto:breilly@SDUBLINCOCO.ie]  

Sent: 13 April 2018 09:40 

To: Michael Aherne 
Cc: Sheila Kelly 

Subject: NTA plans for bus services within the wider Lucan area. Lucan ACM.  

 

Dear Mr Aherne, 

 

The following motion was passed at the Lucan ACM in March 2018.   
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"That this Area Committee, following a road show held by Dublin Bus in Lucan 

Shopping Centre in October 2017 requests the Chief Executive make contact 
with the NTA asking that this Area Committee be presented with the findings of 

feedback acquired by Dublin Bus and to advise the Members of NTA plans 
regarding Dublin Bus services within the wider Lucan area." 

Any reply will be circulated to the members and will be available to the public as part of the minutes of the meeting.  

 

Regards, 
Barbara Reilly 
Meetings, Public Lighting, Special Permits 
Land Use, Planning and Transportation Department 
South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24 
breilly@sdublincoco.ie 
T +353 1 414 9294 Ext 3210     www.sdcc.ie 
 

 

Please note: 

 

 

The information in this email is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the 

addressee. Access to this email by anyone else is unauthorised. If you are not the intended recipient, any 

disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited 

and may be unlawful. If you have received this electronic message in error, please notify the sender or 

postmaster@sdublincoco.ie. This message has been swept by Anti-Virus software. 

 

 

 

Is eolas faoi r�n an t-eolas at� sa r�omhphost seo agus d'fh�adfadh go mbeadh s� faoi phribhl�id � 

thaobh an dl� de. Is don t� ar seoladh chuige/chuici agus d�san/dise amh�in an t-eolas. N� ceadmhach 

do dhuine ar bith eile rochtain a bheith aige/aici ar an r�omhphost seo. Murar duit an r�omhphost seo t� 

nochtadh, c�ipe�il, d�ileadh n� aon ghn�omh eile a dh�anamh n� aon ghn�omh eile a fh�g�il 

gan d�anamh ar iontaoibh an r�omhphoist seo toirmiscthe ort agus d'fh�adfadh siad sin a bheith 

neamhdhleathach. M� fuair t� an teachtaireacht leictreonach seo tr� earr�id t�igh i dteagmh�il, le do 

thoil, leis an t� a sheol � n� le postmaster@sdublincoco.ie. Glanadh an teachtaireacht seo le bogearra� 

Frithv�reas. 
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